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Hey Key Clubbers! I hope everyone is excited now that school is out! No more tests, 

homework, or boring classes for the next couple of months, but just because school is done for the 

year doesn’t mean that our key club fun has to be put on pause. As a reminder, we will be 

travelling to Chicago in less than a month for the all-important ICON! Being able to meet people 

in Key Club from all over is only half of the fun as we get to tour the city, visit amazing 

restaurants (especially Giordano’s), and much more. Anyone in Division 8 that plans on 

travelling with us will need to be in Louisville on Monday July 2 in order to catch the motor 

coach. The motor coach will depart from Crowne Plaza-Airport/Expo Center by 3:30 PM EDT. 

The address is 830 Phillips Lane in Louisville. We hope to see you all there! 

 Some other important dates to keep in mind will be October 1st for when annual dues can 

start being turned in. Send in your dues by December 1st or they will be listed as delinquent! 

Also, start planning fundraisers for our Fall Rally at Dollywood on October 20th. Even though 

that day is several months away, it is a good idea to go ahead and schedule around it so that 

there are no conflicts on that day. A whole day of riding coasters and playing games with fellow 

key clubbers; who wouldn’t want to go? 

 As always, feel free to send me contact information or if any questions come to mind, email 

me at ryan@ktkey.org. I hope everyone enjoys their time off from school and I also hope to meet 

everyone coming to ICON. I know we will all have a great time and make amazing memories! 

See you all there!  

Ryan Griffith 

Division 8 Ltg. 
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